
 
 

 
SVS INAUGURATES ENGLISH VERSION 

OF ITS WEBSITE 
 

Today the Superintendencia de Valores y Seguros (SVS) inaugurated the 
English version of its website, which is a replica of the current SVS 
webpage, in order to make it easier for its English-speaking public to 
navigate, access and understand the content of the site.     
 
The site, which can be accessed through the icon, 
located at the top of the page, will allow the English-speaking public to find 
information about the SVS as well as the entities and markets under its 
supervision, in addition to gaining access to statistical, educational and legal 
information, among others.   
 
The site has been completely translated and allows for full navigation of 
pages related to investor and policyholder education and institutional 
information about the SVS.    
 
You can also find translated versions of Decree Law N° 3,538 (Organic Law 
of the SVS), Law N° 18,045 on Corporations, and Law N° 18,046 on the 
Securities Market, as well as updated information about the IFRS adoption 
process.   
 
The SVS Chairman, Guillermo Larraín, has indicated that, since one of the 
goals set by the SVS is to improve access to information, “we are very 
satisfied to be able to make this type of contribution, since in a “globalized” 
world it is essential that we facilitate access to our site for the English-
speaking public.  This benefits both the SVS and the markets and entities 
that we regulate”.   
 
He highlighted that this initiative goes along with another carried out at the 
beginning of the year, when this entity inaugurated a handicapped section of 
its website, “since they both point the same direction: to extend to the public 
greater access to the securities and insurance markets supervised by the 
SVS”.    
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